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Message from Mr Cook 
Thank you to parents for responding to the SRE policy; the final version is available on the policies tab on the website 
here https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk/page/?title=Policies&pid=103   We have also completely revised 
the Federation Anti-Bullying policy which can be found on the same web page.  
 
Dynamos Girls only cricket at Stanton Drew Cricket Club 
Girls only cricket for 8—11 year olds will be running at Stanton Drew Cricket Club this summer, starting on the 
13th May from 4.30pm – 5.30pm.  All equipment is provided and this fun and friendly session will be a great 
introduction for new players to cricket.    If you want to get outdoors, meet & make friends and have some fun, this 
could be for you.  There is a cost of £40 for the 8 weeks, but this also includes a Dynamo’s t-shirt with your name on 
it!    To book a place, please visit https://ecb.clubspark.co.uk/Dynamos/AT/stantondrew 
  
For more information, please contact Stephen at stephen.jcroucher@gmail.com 
  
Parent/Teacher Consultation 
Parent/Teacher consultations will take place via Teams again this term. As before, Mr Marriott will send a MS forms 
for you to complete so that teachers can try to group siblings together around the same dates and times; all being 
well the form will follow today/tomorrow and we will confirm times/dates by the end of next week. 
Tuesday 11th May 4pm-6.30pm Chinchillas and Lemurs 
Wednesday 12th May 3.30-6pm Meerkats, Chinchillas and Lemurs 
Thursday 13th May 3.30-6pm Meerkats only 

Please use this link to book your parents' evening appointment. The booking form will close at 3pm today. 
https://forms.office.com/r/PT6dADjCeU 
 
IPad Chargers 
Mrs Abbott would like to ask if any parents have any spare/unused iPad chargers, the wide ones, at home that they 
would like to donate to the school we would really appreciate them.   
 
After School Activities 
We would like to confirm the after-school activities for the school that we are able to offer for T5 and T6 at no cost 
to parents in T5 and T6. I do hope that this is something that may be of interest to some of our children - after 
lockdown it should be a great opportunity for the children to have additional fun time in school with their friends, as 
well as being active and enjoying playing sports. 
 
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Activity Multi Skills Robotics Multi Sports Football Basketball 
 ActivEd Mr Schofield Akeel Yousaf Raph Burke Akeel Yousaf 

Time 1515-1615 1515-1630 1515-1615 1515-1630 1515-1615 

Cost No cost No cost No cost No cost No cost 

Booking Form Mr Schofield Form Form Form 

Open to Years 3-6 Selected Y5&6 Years 1 &2 Years 3-6 Years 3-6 

 
Forms for the clubs are available from Mrs Clubbe in the office. 

    06 May     -     Henderson 
                                            07 May     -     Lexi 
                                            15 May     -     Lyra 
     16 May     -     Abbie 
                                            17 May     -    Lucas 
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Friends update for School Newsletter – 4 May 2021 

Spring Raffle – 28th May 2021 
We have more raffle prizes to add to the list!  Both prizes have been kindly donated by parents at the school.  Thank 

you!   

 2 x Full Car Valet Inc. Machine polish – My New Car Ltd 

 Food Hamper – Cam Valley Foods Ltd 

If you would like to donate a prize then please contact Catherine Marsh (mrscatherine.marsh@gmail.com). 

If you need more raffle tickets then please contact Catherine Marsh (mrscatherine.marsh@gmail.com, 

07738569503) or Kat Roberts (07736456545) and we will organise for additional books to be put in your child’s book 

bag. 

All tickets (sold or unsold) and all cash will need to be returned to your child’s teacher by Monday 24th May.  If you 

would prefer to pay by cheque then please make it payable to Friends of Stanton Drew School (PTA).  Please pop it 

all in the envelope and return it to the school.  

Clothes Collection  
We are planning on setting up another clothes collection in July.  More details to follow.  This gives everyone a chance 

to clear out old clothes shoes (tied together) handbags, curtains, towels, bed linen, also raise funds for the school.  

We will send more information once a collection date has been booked.   

Reminders 

 Ways to donate 

There is a way for everyone to donate!  We are asking parents/carers/grandparents and any family members 

that would like to help the school to either: 

o Transfer to Friends of Stanton Drew School (PTA) 

Sort code: 40-17-49 

Account number: 41043668 

Please user your child’s name as the online reference  

o Cheques made payable to: Friends of Stanton Drew School (PTA) 

Please write your child’s name on the back of the cheque.  Place in an envelope, addressed to 

Friends of Stanton Drew School and hand into the school (either to your child’s teacher or to Mrs 

Clubbe) 

o Cash 

Place in an envelope, addressed to Friends of Stanton Drew School and hand into the school (either 

to your child’s teacher or to Mrs Clubbe) 

 Easy Fundraising – please sign up to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ to get a free donation for the 

school every time you shop online.     

 

Thank you 

The Friends  
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                                                                                   Diary Dates  
    

2020-2021 
Term 5 19th April 2021 – 28th May 2021 

Half Term 31st May 2021 – 4th June 2021 

Term 6 7th June 2021 – 21st July 2021 

INSETS 7th June 

  

2021-2022 
Term 1 2nd September 2021 – 22nd October 2021 

Half Term 25th October 2021 – 29th October 2021 

Term 2 1st November 2021 – 17th December 2021 

Christmas Break 20th December 2021 – 3rd January 2022 

Term 3 4th January 2022 – 18th February 2022 

Half Term 21st February 2022 – 25th February 2022 

Term 4 28th February 2022 – 8th April 2022 

Easter Break 11th April 2022 – 22nd April 

Term 5 25th April 2022 – 27th May 2022 

Half Term 30th May 2022 – 3rd June 2022 

Term 6 6th June 2022 – 22nd July 2022 

INSETS Thursday 2nd Sept, Friday 3rd Sept, Monday 1st Nov, Tuesday 4th Jan and Friday 27th May 

 

Website:  https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Email:   sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Twitter:  @BSSDFederation 
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